TB Board Report for November 2017

We are looking forward to our Inservice tomorrow to learn more about MAP
testing data. Many staff have not had training in years and in some cases
not at all. We look forward to having the NWEA trainer spend time with our
teachers and help us how to understand the data and how to set goals with
our students to help them improve.

It has been a very full and exciting month! MAP testing was completed by
all the students grades 2-12. It will be helpful to better understand and
utilize this data in our training.

Parent Teacher Conferences were held on November 1st and 2nd, there
was a good showing by our parents and guardians. Teachers were able to
meet with parents and let them know how their children are doing at this
point of the semester. Thanks to everyone who made this a big success!

The volleyball team came back from their trip to Gustavus and competed in
their own tournament here in Thorne Bay. They are seeded 3rd in the
region right now and will go to Kake next week for the regional tournament.
Good Luck Wolverines!

Our middle school girls basketball team won one game and lost one game
in the island tournament. Our boys basketball team took first in the island
tournament which has not been done for many years! Congrats to both
teams and thanks to Mark and Tracy Gunkel for all their hard work and
efforts as the coaches. They complete their season this weekend over in
Ketchikan.

Students were able to have a parade and enjoy fun and activities at the fall
carnival on Halloween. The next morning the students performed service
for the city by participating in a community clean up. We appreciate all
those involved in these activities for our students. Thanks to each of you!



